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Belfast Rotary President,  

Dorothy Havey 

 

Words of advice... 

As my time as President of Rotary passes 

the 3/4 mark, it's time for me to think 

about the words of wisdom I will pass along 

to our President Elect Carthage.   The 

words shared with me by Past President 

Beaulieu, and said with a smile, "Just don't 

screw it up."  I'm sure he went on to say 

what a great club it is, the chairs know 

what they are doing, the committees run 

well, there isn't much that needs chang-

ing....   

And I have come to discover and under-

stand that this is true, very little needs to 

be done to keep this very effective club run-

ning smoothly.  Weekly duties are to run 

the meeting, make sure all the loose ends 

are tied tight and ensure we have a great 

meeting.  On a monthly basis, there is the 

Board of Directors meeting, reports from 

the treasurer and secretary, agendas and 

to do lists.  Quarterly, we hear from the fi-

nance committee on how our investments 

are doing. And the annual visit from the 

District Governor and all the events we 

host!  

But you peel back the layers just a little 

bit more and realize we have a relation-

ship with the other clubs in the local 

Midcoast area and within the District. 

We also have a link with our schools, the 

City of Belfast, the YMCA, our hospital 

and the communities throughout Waldo 

County.   

Iõm visible in our community on many 

levels and itõs not uncommon for people 

approach me to share their thoughts.  

The time when people reach out the 

most is generally connected to Rotary.  

They want to tell me how much the 

scholarship meant to their family, or how 

grateful they were for the backpack filled 

with school supplies, or what a life 

changing opportunity the Youth Ex-

change was for them.  Or quietly, they 

share the fact their family used the local 

food panty last month for the first time 

and they knew Rotary supports it.  It nev-

er ceases to amaze me what our club 

accomplishes in a year and my year as 

President has only underscored that 

fact. 

So my words to Phil, òI know youõll do a 

wonderful job and Iõm right here if you 

need me. The time will go by quickly. 

And most of all, have fun. "  

Yours in Service,  

Dorothy Havey 
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Spring Pancake Breakfast Coming Up!  

 

Awarding a New Pin  

President Dorothy was very happy to 

award Art Hayes a new Paul Harris pin, 

commemorating his 7th $1,000 donation 

to the Rotary Foundation. 

It's time for our spring pancake breakfast! Sunday, 

March 25th at the Waldo County Shrine.  Pancakes, sau-

sage, orange juice, coffee, tea and milk - all for $4 for 

tickets purchased ahead of time or $5 at the door.  

 

All proceeds from the breakfast will go to the seven area 

food pantries that our club supports each year. 

(additional donations are gratefully accepted.) 

 

Our faithful leader, Mary Mortier, is looking for volunteers 

to fill shifts.  Try your hand at flipping pancakes or serv-

ing tables!  Club members can expect to receive packets 

of tickets at the next club meeting to sell or purchase to 

support this important fundraiser. 



 

The 20th Annual Rotary Charity Fundraiser and Golf  Tour-

nament is scheduled for June 9 at the Northport Golf Club.  

Our chair of the Charitable Fundraising Committee, Paul 

Doody, kicked off the fundraising project at our March 7th 

club meeting.  Paul outlined the success of last yearõs 

Charity Fundraiser with over $26,000.00 raised to support 

the 100 Fund, gifts to the local food cupboards, Communi-

ty Care projects and more.   This yearõs goal is $22,000.00 

with a stretch goal of $24,000.00. 

The Charitable Fundraising Committee has divided club 

members into four teams: the Sandbaggers, the Mulligans, 

the Aces and the Eagles.  Each club member can expect to 

hear from your captain to assign responsibilities in procur-

ing pledges from local businesses to purchase ads in a 

special Rotary insert in the local Republican Journal. The 

deadline for the ads is Wednesday, May 17, 2018. 

Folders containing sponsorship information, solicitation 

letters, copies of last yearõs inserts and businesses as-

signed from your team were handed out at the kick off 

meeting.  You can expect to hear from our captains Wood-

ward, Varney, Beaulieu and Doody regularly at meetings 

and through emails.   

Friendly competition between the four teams make for 

some lively club meeting banter.  Will the Mulligans finally 

pull off an upset and win the top fundraising award?   

Stay tuned! 

 

Committee Members: 

Paul Doody, Scott Hawthorne, Greg Dutch, Mary Mortier, 

Ed Varney, Valery Hansen, Janet Weaver, Brian Beaulieu, 

Duke  Marston, Noel Evans 

 

 

 

 

   

  

   

Kicking Off the Charity Golf Tournament Project  

 

 A golf tournament doesn't succeed with-

out lots of volunteers. Our Youth Exchange 

Student Luiz is here with David McCurdy 

and Beverly O'Malia at last yearõs tourna-

ment. 


